
[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Dennis Checkley  
Sent: 08 October 2018 20:26
To: Bob Neville
Subject: https://www.publicaccess.cherwell.gov.uk/online-applications/applicationDetails.do?keyVal=PDTJWLEMFRX00&activeTab=summary
Hi
With reference to the above application,which keeps re-occurring with boring regulatory.
Equally I oppose this application as with the right landlord this is a viable pub which I want to see re-open.
Don't even entertain the idea this a house only, this a viable business mis-managed.
regards
Dennis Checkley
Long time customer of this prized watering hole !
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